March 22, 2010

Dear Clerk,

Attached is a survey regarding Young Friends in your meeting which comes to you from an ad hoc committee of Lake Erie Yearly Meeting. If you already picked up a copy at Representative Meeting, please consider this a formal invitation to contribute to the survey, and note that the "due date" has been extended to April 30.

If you are not the right person to answer, please pass it along to whomever can best respond. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

In love and light,

Peggy Daub, Assistant Clerk, Lake Erie Yearly Meeting pdaub@umich.edu 734-668-8063 (home)

On behalf of the Lake Erie Yearly Meeting ad hoc committee on Young Friends Cari Burke, Manitou Worship Group Michael Fuson, Granville, MM Joyce Balderston, Wooster MM Su Penn, Red Cedar MM Jessica Fox, Athens MM Peggy Daub, Ann Arbor MM